
 
 

PLEASE JOIN CITY STAFF 
FOR A 

BUDGET TOWN HALL 
 

Monday, October 18, 2010 
University City High School - Media Center 

6949 Genesee Ave. 
San Diego, CA 92122 
6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 
Tuesday, October 19, 2010 

Clairemont High School - Cafeteria 
4150 Ute Dr. 

San Diego, CA 92117 
6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 
Wednesday, October 20, 2010 
Logan Heights Branch Library 

567 So. 28th St. 
San Diego, CA 92113 
6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 
Monday, October 25, 2010 

Point Loma High School – Auditorium 
2335 Chatsworth Blvd. 
San Diego, CA 92106 
6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 

 
Tuesday, October 26, 2010 

Valencia Park/Malcolm X Branch Library  
5148 Market St. 

San Diego, CA 92114 
6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 
Wednesday, October 27, 2010 

College-Rolando Branch Library 
6600 Montezuma Rd. 
San Diego, CA 92115 
6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 
Thursday, October 28, 2010 

War Memorial Building 
3325 Zoo Dr. 

San Diego, CA 92101 
6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 
Saturday, October 30, 2010 

Scripps Miramar Ranch Branch Library 
10301 Scripps Lake Dr. 
San Diego, CA 92131 

10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.

 
This is an opportunity for Chief Operating Officer Jay Goldstone, Chief Financial Officer Mary 
Lewis, Deputy Chief Operating Officer of Public Works Dave Jarrell, Police Chief William 
Lansdowne, Fire Chief Javier Mainar, Library Director Deborah Barrow and Park & Recreation 
Director Stacey LoMedico to discuss proposed changes to the city’s Fiscal Year 2012 budget 
with the community.   
 
(Note that the town hall originally scheduled for Oct. 23rd has now been rescheduled for 
Oct. 28th  and moved to a different location.) 
 
For more information, please contact the Office of the Mayor at (619) 236-6330. 
 


